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April 15, 2016 
 
 
Dear Emmie, 
 
On behalf of the Harward Center for Community Partnerships, I am delighted to announce that 
you have been selected as the recipient of the 2016 Bates-Morse Mountain Award for 
Environmental Stewardship. You were nominated by Laura Sewall and were chosen from an 
array of wonderful nominees. 
 
The awards celebration will be held on Wednesday, May 11 from 4:00-6:00 p.m. in the Muskie 
Archives at Bates College.  
 
We are inviting each of the award recipients to make a brief note of thanks or comment about 
his/her outstanding work.  If you would like to make a comment, we would ask that you limit 
your remarks to two minutes; we want to make sure that all the honorees, from the start to the 
finish, have time to be recognized.   A Harward Center staff member will be introducing you, so 
please send along a very brief biographical summary outlining the scope of your work.  This 
should be emailed to Kristen Cloutier at kcloutie@bates.edu by April 27, 2016.  
 
Congratulations!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Darby K. Ray 
Director 
 
cc: Laura Sewall 
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